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Dear Honorable Mayor Holic:

We have lived in Nokomis for 15 years,  and  moved to the Villages 0f Milano 18
months ago.  My husband is retired, but I do work full time in the City of Venice
in an office in downtown Venice.  I see a very important  meeting is being held
July 9, and reviewed the agenda regarding the Laurel/Border Road development,
unfortunately I am unable to attend due to my work schedule.  

We love our area and and are very concerned about the growth in the
Border/Laurel quadrant east of I75. Traffic is already very busy out here during
the school year and of course "season" when our part time residents arrive.

I understand the development along the Jackson Rd. corridor.  CC 19-09CU   will
be discussed.  Jackson Road does not go through to Laurel Rd,  your service
departments such as Policy, Fire, & Waste,  should be equally concerned. 
Without Jackson Road being another North-- South corridor, Jacaranda will
become a safety concern during any emergency such as fire, storms or
automobile accidents.  Services to those new communities will be affected and
you should implore the builders/ city/ county to make the road available to those
residents and have a balance for the services that will inevitably required.

Please take care of this growing area for the safety of all concerned. 

Respectfully,

Frank and Ruth Arona
239 Casalino Drive
Nokomis  FL  34275-2147
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